Class 5 Newsletter

Our topic this term is People Who Help Us. Please try to support this work at home by talking about different occupations and ways in which these people help us.

Our Nativity will be held in the school hall on Tuesday 6 December at 9.30am for both Nursery and Reception. If your child is not in Nursery that session, they are welcome to join us for the performance. Please let staff know by Friday 18 November if they will be attending, so we can ensure a costume is prepared for them.

Dates to remember:

Halloween Party - Monday 31 October

Festivals of Light Assembly - 4 November at 2.30pm in School Hall (Reception to take part)

Parents Evening - 7 and 8 November

Pantomime - Monday 14 November

Children in Need - Friday 18 November

Christmas Fair - 1 December pm in School Hall

Christingle - 2 December at 2.45pm at Church

Nativity - 6 December at 9.30am

7 December - Christmas Lunch for Reception Pupils

Celebrations Assembly - 15 December at 2pm

Christmas Santa Visit to Shildon - 16 December

(Letter to follow)



This Half Term Happy Birthday to...

Jasmine, Kian, Carson, Declan



Our Christingle Service will take place at Church on Friday 2 December at 2.45pm. Please could we ask for as many parent volunteers as possible to walk children to the church. A sheet will be put up closer to the time for parents of pupils in school that session to sign up. All are welcome to attend.

Celebration Assembly will take place in the school hall on Thursday 15 December at 2pm. All are welcome to attend.

On Friday 16 December we will be visiting Santa at Shildon Locomotive. This visit will be open to all Nursery and Reception Pupils. A letter will follow and for Nursery Pupils who do not wish to attend, Nursery will be *closed* that day.

